
Dear DB Friends and Family,

     Each year, we ask our DB Family and Friends to help support the Annual
Bishop DuBourg Gala Dinner Auction, taking place on Saturday, November 19th. 
 This event is the biggest fundraiser held at Bishop DuBourg and funds from this
event are used to help support our students.  There are many ways that YOU can
help support the DB Auction. 

TIME
     Each year we have many students, parents and alumni that volunteer to help 
 at the Gala. Volunteering for this fundraiser greatly assists our efforts in raising
much needed funds for the school.  If you are interested in volunteering, please
fill out the volunteer form and return it to the office.

TALENT
      Do you have a skill/talent that you are able to donate?  Do you know others
who may be able to donate to the auction? Would you be willing to  help us
cultivate   those relationships?  

TREASURE
     Do you have an item that you can donate to the auction?  Would you be
willing to attend the auction or contribute through a sponsorship?  Our auction
is a   huge success in part because of donations that come from our DB Family
and Friends. For your convenience, our wish list is on the back of this letter. 
Would you be interested in donating an item or doing a sponsorship?

DROP OFF 
     The Gala Committee will be available if you need someone to pick up the            
donation. We are happy to help.  If you have questions for the committee please
email us at dbgala@bishopdubourg.org.
Thank you for your consideration and continued support of Bishop DuBourg!

Sincerely,  
The DB Gala Committee


